
Report on Barn Dance  
About 106 people attended on Saturday 18th October 2008 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    Raffle tickets and Guild 

        Christmas cards on sale      

           



 

 

 

 

 
 

Young people  

having fun 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Riverhead Ranters band 
 

The event was a great success. The band and caller were 
first class and encouraged almost everybody to join the 

dancing at some time during the evening. A large range of 
prizes for a well supported raffle helped to make an overall 

contribution to the Guild Bell Repair Fund of £469.   

Well done to everyone who contributed in any way 


